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THE WHITE HOUSE

P
i
WASHINGTON / ’

July 27, 1981

Mrs. Harold Coker
6730 Standifer Gap
Chattanooga, TN 37421

Dear Mrs. Coker:

Thank you very much for your letter concerning the
code adopted by the World Health Assembly.

The President is grateful for your support, and
appreciates your taking the time to communicate with
him concerning this issue.

Thank you once again for your interest.

Sincerely,

Y — . . / .
R (‘y( T SR U
Morton C. E ackwell

Special Assistant to the President
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THE WHITE HOUSE b?’

WASHINGTON

July 27, 1981

Mr. Victor E. Criswell

National Association of Church Business Administrators
P.0O. Box 7181

Kansas, City, Missouri 64113

Dear Mr. Criswell:

The President has asked me to thank you on his
behalf for your kind letter of June 29th. The growth
of the National Association of Church Business Adminis-
trators in the last twenty-five years testifies to
the effort and good work of its leadership.

Thank you once again for your letter, and I wish
you success as you work towards the NACBAZ's Golden
Anniversary Conference in 2006.

Sincerely,
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RV O N ST
Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistent to the President









THE WHITE HOUSE (

WASHINGTON

Mr. Thomas Fassett

The United Methodist Building
100 Maryland Avenue, N.E.

- Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mr. Fassett:

The President has asked me to respond to your recent message
expressing your concern about some of his proposed reductions in
Federal spending. He has requested that I reassure you that each
of these proposals was made after careful consideration of the
national interests involved.

During the Presidential campaign, the President promised the American
people that he would make a concerted effort to limit Federal spending
as an initial step in his program to bring inflation under control.
During the first months of his Administration, the President has
developed and submitted to the Congress a cc orehensive package
intended to revitalize the American economy. That policy package
required many hard decisions about a number of programs, but each

of those decisions had to be made with some concern for the national
interest in controlling our economy and reviving our Federal system.

The President submitted these proposals to the Congress as a package
because they constitute an integrated effort to speed our overall
recovery. No particular measure can be isolated from the overall
package. Despite particular adjustments that might be necessary on

a personal level, the President believes that a similar package of
proposals, requiring similar adjustments, will be necessary to achieve
the reforms that the American people expect of this Administration.

I appreciate your concern about the spending policies that will be
adopted over the next four years. I hope that these policies will
prove worthy of your support in the near future. A healthy economy
is essential to the revitalized America that we all desire.

With all best wishes,
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Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistant to the President
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 13, 1981

Dear Mrs. Butcher:

On behalf of Mrs. Dole, I am respohding to your
letter of October 25.

Child abuse and pornography are serious problems
in our country. We appreciate your ideas and
advice, and will give them our serious consideration.

Thank you for your thoughtful letter.
Sincerely,

Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistant to the President

Mrs. Helen M. Butcher
817 West 3rd Street
Washington, Missouri 63090
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MEMORANDUM

THE WHITFE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 16, 1981

FOR: Elizabeth H. Dole

FROM: Morton C. Blackwellézzxg

SUBJECT: Reformed Church Women Triennial Assembly Invitation

Your instincts were right on this group. There is no
reason you should'nt do the event.

This is one of the "maihline denominations", a group
with a long history. This denomination is not as liberal
politically as most of the "mainline denominations".

Dr. Norman Vincent Peale is part of this group.
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INVITATION CHECKLIST

Reformed Church Women
EVENT: Triennial Assembly

" REQUESTED DATE: May, 1983

Type of Participation ‘Type of Orgénizatinn

Keynote Speech Major Mational

Formal Speech X National
Informal Speech’ Regional
. Drop-by State
- © Briefing : Local
- Reception Other (dpecify)
Panel Participation _ o |
Attend Or™ ‘
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THE WIHNTE HOUSE
o

WASHINGTON

September 22, 1981

TO: Flo Randolph - Ed Meese's office
FROM: Morton Blackwell and Jack Burgess
RE: C.L.U.S.A.

Re our meeting with C.L.U.S.A. on Septerber 21, their
vrincipal reguest was that the White House designate
someone on the Hill to manage the Foreign Assistance Act.

They sense a lack of commitment here on the topic of foreign aid.
They hope that any statements that the President makes
encouraging volunteerism will include a reference to the
traditional American support of voluntary programs to help

the needy overseas.

Below is a list of the people present at the meeting.

Dr. Russell E. Morgan National Council for International hHealth

abr snr

: 258-5901
Samuel E. Bunker N.R.E.C.A.
: 573-9686
Martha L. McCake Coo} -ative League
: 872-0550 ,
Lt. Col. Ernest A, Miller Salvation Arny
: T T -.833-5577
Fred W. Devine - C.A.R.E.
686-2646 .
Carol Coops Church World Service/Lutheran World Relief
484-3950 :

Father Robert R. Charleboro Catholic Relief Services
212-838-4700

David L. Canyer Save Our Children
)!
Elise F. Smith Pr: ties in .aterr bione .
' ’ 466-3430

Kate Scnerad A.I1.D.

235-2708
Daznija Kreslins A.I1.D.

235-1380
Julia Bloch A.I.D. - Assistant Administrator Food for

Peace and Voluntary organizations

shirley Ballard - Elizabeth Dole's office









News Release (2)

Siberian Seven, that the Sovi Lt Government would grant emigration
visas to them and their families still in Chernogorsk. Then, once
released, that they would settle in the place of God's choice, the
one best suited for them. Moreover, that God will protect them
from emotional and physical harm and meet their emotional, physical,
and spiritual needs.

Secondly, concerning the Russian Church, Christians will pray
that the Soviet Government on all levels would stop persecuting
believers and grant them the freedom to exercise their faith and
meet publicly without restraint. Also, that Christian families
would endure attacks leveled at them from atheistic forces and
remain united and strong. Moreover, amidst persecution and pain, that
the body of Christ in Russia would grow numerically and become con-
stantly stronger spiritually. And finally, that God would be power-
fully and lovingly in their midst, especially during times of trouble.

In connection with the day of prayer there will also be a writing
campaign of letters and petitions to Soviet officials calling for
emigration visas for the two families and freedom for Christians
throughout Russia to openly meet and exercise their faith. Letters
and petitions will be sent to these addresses:

Ambassador Anatoly Dobrynin President Brezhnev
Embassy of the USSR The Kremlin

1125 16th Street N.W. Moscow, R.S.F.S.R.
Washington, D.C. 20036 U.S.S.R.

In case the Seven are released by March 31lst, prayers and the
writing campaign will still occur for the suffering Russian Church
at large.

The exiled Russian believer Georgi Vins said upon arriving in
America: "If everyone remained silent, we might very well be dead."
On March 31, 1982, a powerful voice of American believers will be
heard by Soviet officials through prayer, fasting, and a writing
campaign. We will not be silent!

1 _ 2 Co- ~din¢ »r
Chapel of the Air
P.0. Box 30

Wheaton, IL 60187





